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Consider amending the April, 2014 Budget Workshop Schedule for Fiscal Year 2014-2015, as follows:

a) Reschedule Fiscal Year 2014-2015 Budget Workshops for Monday, April 7, Tuesday, April 8 and Wednesday,
April 9, 2014 at 9:00 AM in the County Administration Building, Board of Supervisors Hearing Room, Fourth
Floor, 105 E. Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara.
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